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Everyone at Bannockburn Veterinary clinic wishes you a happy and safe Christmas and New
Year.

The Clinic will be open on Saturday December 24th
between 8.00am - 1.00pm

We will be on call for emergencies between
December 25th -27th

We will re-open on December 28th at 7.30am

The clinic will be open on Saturday December 31st

between 8.00am - 1.00pm

We will be on call for emergencies between

January 1st - 2nd

We will re-open on January 3rd at 7.30 am.

Contact our Vet on: 0407 811 222

Bannockburn Veterinary Clinic provides 24 hour service.

We always have a Vet and Vet nurse on call to assist our clients with emergencies.

Please do not hesitate to contact the clinic if you have any concerns with your pet.

We wish all our clients a happy and healthy christmas.

We hope the holidays bring you lots of reasons to
smile
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